October 26, 1995

Ms. Jan M. Itagaki
Executive Director
Kalihi-Palama Culture & Arts
357 N. King Street
Honolulu, HI 96817

Dear Jan,

Since our last phonecon I have been so busy and have had very
little time to devote to personal things. Hope all is well with
you. So sorry for the delay.

To date, I have completed my narrative for the "Nana I Na Loea
Hula" resource book project that you are presently working on.
The report itself is in ready form to be printed as is.

In a nutshell, Jan, it tells you who I am, what my beliefs are in
hula, what I have done with the knowledge my kumu hula Maiki Aiu
Lake gave me, as well as, what I have accomplished in my years as
a teacher and what I hold dear to me.

I have also enclosed my "Hula Genealogy Chant" it really tells it
all. If not possible to print entire chant may we print "Pauku
'Elima the high-lighted lines only at the very bottom of the page
in fine print:

KuKalehuaika’ohu Ku, Ku Uluwehikalikolehuaikauanoe Ku,

Ku Halau Ka No’eau Ku, Ku Kamaluolehua Ku, Ku Kamamolikolehua Ku,
Ku Kalehuakiekieika’iu Ku, Ku Kalehua’apapaneoka’au Ku,

Ku Kealaolehua Ku, Ku Halau Kalikolehua Ku.

Me ke aloha pumehana,

Mae C. Klein
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